ROBERT J. PELLATT
COMMISSION SECRETARY

VIA FACSIMILE

Mr. Robert H. Hobbs

Director, Regulatory Affairs and
Corporate Secretary

West Kootenay Power Ltd.

Waneta Plaza

P.O. Box 130

Trail, B.C.

VIR 4N7

Dear Mr. Hobbs:

LETTER NO. L-58-96
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December 16, 1996

Re: West Kootenay Power Ltd.

Application - Approval for Extension of Filing of Integrated Resource Plan

Further to your November 13, 1996 request for an extension of the filing deadline for an Integrated
Resource Plan for one year to January 1, 1998, the Commission approves WKP's request .

RIP/dIf

WKP/Cor/IRP Filing Extension

Yours truly,

Robert J. Pellatt



